
COLLABORATION BETWEEN 

LLOYD INSTITUTE 

and 

DELHI PHARMACEUTICAL SCIENCE & RESEARCH UNIVERSITY 

(DPSRU) 

 

 

We are proud to announce that Lloyd Institute and Delhi Pharmaceutical Science & 

Research University, New Delhi entered into a  collaboration on the occasion of 

Annual APTI Convention (APTICON) on 24
th

 March, 2018, which was hosted by 

Lloyd. 

With this LLOYD HAS BECOME THE ONLY PHARMACY INSTITUTE IN 

INDIA to officially collaborate with the only University in India established 

specifically for Pharmaceutical Sciences. The objective of the MoU is pursuing 

academic excellence, research and faculty development. 

The Collaboration was signed by Dr. Vandana Arora, Group Director, Lloyd Group 

of Institutions and Dr. Raman Dang, Registrar (DPSRU). The signing and exchange 

of the agreement was witnessed by senior pharmacy professionals like Dr. S. 

Eswara Reddy, Drugs Controller General of India (DCGI), Prof. P C Dandiya, 

Prof. R. K. Goyal, Vice Chancellor, DPSRU, Shri S. L. Nasa, Registrar, Delhi 

Pharmacy Council, Mr. Atul Kumar Nasa, Deputy Drugs Controller, Govt. of NCT 

of Delhi and Shri Manohar Thairani, President, Lloyd Group of Institutions. 

This is a recognition of the excellence that Lloyd has achieved over the years and 

will go a long way to benefit students, faculty and society at large. 

  



GLIMPSE OF MoU SIGNING EVENT 

 

      

 

 

 

     

 



 


